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Circular 063 
 

 
14 August 2023 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
   
            
RESIDENT ACCESS INTO THE VILLAGE: 
 
 
In order to accommodate our new Security provider’s access system with scanners we need to scan all 
resident’s car license discs and drivers licences.   
 
We are therefore advising residents that as of Tuesday 15 August 2023, Security will be asking to scan 
residents’ vehicle and driver’s licences upon entry into the Village.    Once we have all residents licence 
information gathered in a few days, we will go back to the system of allowing easy access via the sticker 
on cars windscreens.   
 
Please assist us by ensuring you have your license on hand when coming back into the village. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


